
Re: Board of Adjustment Case C15-2017-0018, 1301 West Koenig Lane 

The Brentwood Neighborhood Association voted on April 5, 2017 to support these 

specific variance requests pertaining to the redevelopment at 1301 West Koenig Lane: 

1. The compatibility setback on the Grover frontage, which is across the street from

the McCallum High School (zoned SF-3, which is triggering the setback).  No

waivers are supported for the Woodrow frontage.

2. We support the height variance to 45' because of flooding concerns expressed

by City of Austin Staff.

3. We support the variance to build higher fencing along the boundary with the

single-family housing on Woodrow.

Bill Spiesman 

President 
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